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Nassau Hub Transit Initiative – Alternatives Analysis 
Update Report Release

The Nassau County Department of Public Works is proud to release the Nassau Hub 
Transit Initiative Alternatives Analysis Update Report. The report and a presentation 
providing an overview of the analysis process can be found at 
www.nassauhubtransit.com. The Nassau Hub Transit Initiative identifies a bus rapid 
transit (BRT) service to address congestion and create enhanced connectivity 
between major destinations and the Long Island Rail Road (LIRR). 

The Alternatives Analysis Update Report examines opportunities for transit 
improvements within the Nassau Hub area and recommends a Locally Preferred 
Alternative (LPA) that extends BRT service from the Rosa Parks-Hempstead Transit 
Center to the LIRR Main Line. The LPA was selected from a range of BRT 
alternatives to address congestion, and to create enhanced connectivity between 
major destinations and the LIRR.

Comments on the Alternatives Analysis Update Report can be shared by emailing 
info@nassauhubtransit.com between now and November 8th 2024.
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